TRANSWESTERN O

Pipeline Company RECEIVED
A TEXAS EASTERN COMPANY OCT 1 Q ‘\978

0.Cc. C.

ARTESIA, OFFICE

October 6, 1978

New Mexico Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

Artesia District Office

P. 0. Box DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. Bill Gressett

Re: Yates Petroleum Corporation
Armstrong "CT" Com Well #1
Section 5-18S-26E
Eagle Creek Area
Eddy County, New Mexico
Transwestern Station No. 1126-2

Gentlemen:

Please be advised that Transwestern Pipeline Company

received initial delivery of Strawn - Atoka - Morrow gas (commingled)
from the subject well on October 3, 1978.

Very truly yours,

H. Nat Aicklen

Supervisor Gas Purchase
Contract Administration

HNA/cb

cc: Yates Petroleum Corporation
Attn: Mr. Eddie Mahfood
NMOCD - Santa Fe
Mr. Jim Beeler - TW
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